MEMORANDUM

From: J. Pyle [pyb@earthlink.net]

Sent: Wednesday, November 08, 2006 9:15 AM
To: Kevin Hamak

CC: Lynn Richardson; Jim and Bev Wiggins
Subject: Lystra Gardens Sketch Design

Mr. Hamak,

Thank you for reminding me about your sketch design submittal application for
Lystra Gardens. Your original e-mail was dated 24 October and titled "Lystra Road 140-
acre Sketch Plan."

The only question I had was about the location of a cemetery (E34.2) that shows
up on the GIS map. Will Heiser's field notes indicate that Gerald Oldham told him in
1989 about an abandoned King family cemetery beyond the end of Jones Branch Road.
He did not visit the site or follow up the report in any way that I can find, Mr. Oldham
has since died. The GIS map location appears to be in error, with the abandoned
cemetery somewhere farther to the east.

Should future work in the proposed subdivision bring to light indications of
former human occupation, we would very much like to visit any such sites.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Jane Pyle, Chatham County Historical Association



